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Alan R. Crain
May 31, 2013 Senior Vice President,

Chief Legal and Governance Officer

The Honorable Ron Wyden

Chairman, Committee on Energy and Natural Resources
United States Senate

Washington, D.C. 20510

The Honorable Lisa Murkowski

Ranking Member, Committee on Energy and Natural Resources
United States Senate

Washington, D.C. 20510

Dear Chairman Wyden and Ranking Member Murkowski:

On behalf of Baker Hughes, | again thank you for the honor of appearing before the Senate
Committee on Energy and Natural Resources during the May 23" forum, Shale Development —
Environmental Protection and Best Practices.

Baker Hughes appreciates the Committee’s commitment to facts and sound science. To that end,
enclosed please find Baker Hug;hes's submission for the record relating to questions that arose

during the course of the May 23" forum. We look forward to serving as a resource to the Committee
as you continue to explore these important issues.

Sincerely,

Alan R. Crain

Enclosure



